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Press release   

 

SHL announces further expansion in India. Additional agreements with hospitals 
signed.  
 
Tel Aviv/Zurich, 10 September 2013 - SHL Telemedicine Ltd. (SIX Swiss Exchange: 
SHLTN), a leading provider and developer of advanced personal telemedicine solutions, is 
pleased to announce a further expansion in the Indian healthcare market as collaborations 
with Woodlands Multispeciality Hospital in Kolkata and Artemis Health Institute in the Delhi 
area have been signed. 
 
The SHL telemedicine solution will be offered to patients of these two hospitals, as part of their 
ongoing out of hospital patient care and to the medical professionals. SHL shall provide the 
telemedicine service using its advanced telemedicine technologies, including the new 
smartheart device.  
 
About Woodlands Multispeciality Hospital 

Woodlands Multispeciality Hospital Ltd is a leading hospital in Kolkata, investing in state-of-

the-art medicine. More information at http://www.woodlandshospital.in 

 

About Artemis Health Institute 

Artemis Health Institute (AHI), at Gurgaon is a specialty hospital established by Artemis Health 

Sciences (AHS). Artemis aims at creating an integrated world-class healthcare system by 

leveraging the best medical practices backed by cutting-edge technology. More information at 

http://www.artemishospitals.com/ 
 

About SHL Telemedicine 

SHL Telemedicine Ltd. specializes in developing and marketing advanced personal telemedi-

cine systems as well as providing comprehensive telemedicine solutions including medical call 

centers to individuals and to the healthcare community. As a leading provider of remote health 

services in cardiology and in other medical areas, SHL maintains business operations in 

Europe, mainly in Germany, and at its home market in Israel. SHL is listed on the SIX Swiss 

Exchange (SHLTN, ISIN: IL0010855885, Security No.: 1128957). More information available 

at: www.shl-telemedicine.com.  

 

For further information please contact: 

 Erez Alroy, Co-CEO, Phone: +972 3561 22 12, ereza@shl-telemedicine.com 

 Martin Meier-Pfister, IRF Communications, Phone: +41 43 244 81 40, shl@irfcom.ch 
 
Some of the information contained in this press release contains forward-looking statements. Readers 
are cautioned that any such forward-looking statements are not guarantees of future performance and 
involve risks and uncertainties, and that actual results may differ materially from those in the forward-
looking statements as a result of various factors. SHL Telemedicine undertakes no obligation to publicly 
update or revise any forward-looking statements. 
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